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EXHIBIT # 2

This application arises from unique circumstances that the parties believe make filing and
approval on Form 316 appropriate.  WBSC-TV, formerly WFBC-TV, is licensed to
Anderson (WFBC-TV) Licensee, Inc., a subsidiary of Glencairn, Ltd.  By Order FCC 01-
336, released December 10, 2001, the Commission approved the transfer of control of
Glencairn from Edwin L. Edwards, Sr., to Carolyn C. Smith pursuant to a Stock
Redemption Agreement by which Edwards’ ownership of Glencairn’s controlling shares
will be retired and Smith will hold all issued and outstanding voting stock.  The
agreements concerning this transfer of control are on file at the Commission in File Nos.
BTCCT-19991116BEC/BEE, which the Order granted.  These two applications were for
transfer of control of Glencairn stations WNUV(TV), Baltimore, MD, and WTTE(TV),
Columbus, Ohio, respectively.

In the same Order, the Commission dismissed an application for assignment of license of
WBSC-TV, File No. BTCCT-19991116BDP.  The result of that dismissal is that
Glencairn continues to control the station.  However, because of the application to assign
the station to a new licensee, a separate application to transfer control of Glencairn’s
WBSC-TV along with its WNUV(TV) and WTTE(TV) was not filed or granted in the
Order.  Consequently, while the transfer of control of Glencairn will include all three
stations, specific approval has been obtained only for two.  However, since the
Commission recently has thoroughly reviewed and approved the exact same transaction
with respect to both the WNUV(TV) and WTTE(TV) long form applications, approval of
the transfer of WBSC-TV on the same grounds at this time is ministerial.  Because the
dismissal of the WBSC-TV assignment application left a gap in authorizing the transfer
of control of that station, and the transaction has been so recently approved in two long
form applications, authorizing the transfer of WBSC-TV on a short form so that all three
Glencairn stations will be transferred concurrently, as they necessarily must be, is logical
and serves the public interest in avoiding pointless administrative burdens.


